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Ten-Hoopen

Dear Nathaniel Young,

There is no drawing which shows how the new proposed fire staircase relates to the existing Georgian 

building. We are concerned that the new staircase may well obscure windows in the older heritage asset. 

Therefore I object to this application on behalf of the BCAAC until we are satisfied that there will be no adverse 

effects on the host building. Also photographs would be helpful.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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